
Paths to Recovery 
Al-Anon Family Group 

A six week information meeting for those new to the Al-Anon program

St. Luke’s Methodist Church 
Building A, room 114 

4851 S Apopka-Vineland Rd 
Orlando, FL, 32819 

Thursday 
7:45 pm - 8:45 pm

Paths to Recovery AFG will be a meeting for all that would like 
to find out if Al-Anon is for them. It will be following a six week 

introductory format where new members can find the 
beginning to their path to recovery. The six week format will be 

an introduction to the first three steps, allowing the focus to 
shift from the alcoholic to personal recovery. 

The new group will start on Thursday, January 5, 2017. The 
six week format will run continuously, however, you do not 

need to wait for it to start again, you may start at any time.


